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May 17, 2012 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Kindergarten Students, 

 

It certainly has been a pleasure to have your children experience Kindergarten this year!  

In order to adequately prepare your child to enter First Grade, we will be extending our 

Kindergarten year from June 1 until June 14. 

 

Dates for Kindergarten will be from Monday, June 4 – Thursday, June 7 and from 

Monday, June 11-Thursday, June 14 (No Fridays).  The school day will slightly change 

and new hours during summer will be from 8:30-2:30.  Transportation will still continue 

for your child, although pick up and drop off times will change due to class schedule 

changes. We will notify you once we receive your signed permission below.  

 

During these 8 days, the same Kinder Teachers will be teaching your child with the 

exception of about 15 Kinder children that are most at-risk.  These 15 students will be 

with an outside Kinder Teacher from Lynn Urquides Elementary and will have these 

children the entire month of June.  Parents of the at-risk youth will be notified in a 

separate letter.   

 

Breakfast and lunch will be served, as usual, and the day will consist of extended learning 

in Reading, Writing and Mathematics.  We hope you will be as excited as we are to have 

your children for two more weeks as we develop and prepare your child for First Grade.  

If you will please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s teacher, 

we will be able to begin work with our Transportation and Food Service team.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to call me at 

your convenience at (520) 383-6750.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Edna Morris 

Principal 

*********************************************************************** 

Please read, sign below and return to your child’s Kinder Teacher by May 23, 2012 

 

____ YES!  I understand and approve my child, _____________________________, 

to attend Extended Kindergarten from June 4-7 and June 11-14, 2012.   

 

____ NO.  Unfortunately, we have other plans for our child, ____________________, 

and cannot send our child to Extended Kindergarten. 

 

____________________________________________  ___________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature     Date 

 

 

 


